
 
Dear President Rice-Spearman, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. I am so 
appreciative of this gift and so excited to begin my medical 
training! Your generosity of the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. It means so 
much to receive my stethoscope from the TTUHSC President. 
Thank you for believing in me. 
 
Sincerely,  
Andrew Salazar 



 
Dear President Rice-Spearman, 
 
I want to thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope. My name is Allen 
Fellers, and I am an incoming medical student from Houston, 
Texas. Receiving that stethoscope through your donation made it 
all the more real to me that I am beginning an incredible and new 
journey. Seeing the TTUHSC logo on the stethoscope reminded me 
that I am truly blessed to be here and this school and faculty will be 
my home for many years to come. I am so thankful for the warm 
welcome and opportunity to join you all. Your generosity of the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Allen Fellers 



 
Dear President Rice-Spearman, 
 
My name is Jocelin, adn I am an incoming medical student from 
Seminole, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students program. Your generosity allowed me to 
receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I went to TTU for 
undergrad and loved both the school and the community, so it 
wasn't a hard decision whenever I matched with TTUHSC to choose 
to stay here in Lubbock. I am so excited to begin my journey to 
becoming a physician. Thank you again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jocelin Loewen 



 
Dear President Rice-Spearman, 
 
My name is Nandini Ray and I am an incoming medical student 
from Amarillo Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of 
Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your generosity allowed 
me to receive a TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I decided to 
become a physician in order to become a servant to my future 
community. I hope to become the type of physician that cares deeply 
for those I am serving and your support makes that possible. Thank 
you again for your help! 
 
Sincerely,  
Nandini Ray 



 
Dear President Rice-Spearman, 
 
My name is Shivani Dalal and I am an incoming medical student 
from Burleson, Texas.  Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose TTUHSC because of the 
FMAT program. My interviews really showed me how invested the 
faculty at TTUHSC are in primary care and Family Medicine more 
specifically. I felt like this investment would allow me to become the 
best physician possible. Thank you again for your support in helping 
me reach my goals. 
 
Sincerely,  
Shivani Dalal 




